
I'm writing to express my adamant opposition to this bill. An excise tax on wakeboard boats is unfair and completely unnecessary 
and a gross overreach of the Oregon State Marine Board. This bill and the ones associated with it are not based on accurate 
scientific findings and require more and thorough studies to fully understand the impacts of wakes on the Willamette River.  Please 
vote no on HB2734. 


